Perinton Congregations for Flower City Habitat for Humanity (PCFCHH) was started in 1997 when Flower
City Habitat for Humanity (the Habitat affiliate for Monroe County) contacted EMP to request our support.
PCFCHH soon became an official ministry of EMP. Habitat for Humanity believes that no matter who you
are, or where you come from, everyone deserves a decent place to live. Habitat homeowners help build
their own homes alongside volunteers and pay an affordable mortgage. Seeking to put God's love into
action, Flower City Habitat for Humanity brings partners together to build homeownership, communities,
and hope.

PCFCHH began this past year with a plan to build our eighth house in Rochester. We had completed raising
the $65,000 needed to commit to the build and were about to enter the construction phase when COVID-
19 struck. As a result, FCHH suspended all home construction and only recently restarted work. Our
current plan is to build our next home in 2021, depending on the status of COVID-19.

Thank you to our EMP member churches for their generous financial support, especially those who include
funds for Perinton Congregations for Flower City Habitat for Humanity in their annual budgets. For more
information, please visit our new website at PerintonHabitat.org.



